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USV Operations Bay of Firth 

 
Project Seagrass will be conducting a survey using an unmanned surface 
vehicle (USV) within the Bay of Firth and other locations outside of Harbour 
Limits between the 20th- 25th July 2025. 
 
The USV will be launched from the shore and operating within line of sight, 
going no more than 500m from the shoreline. 

 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution. 
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Harbour Master &  
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Harbour Authority Building 
Scapa  
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